
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: May 5, 2025 

ITEM TITLE: Storm Water Management Policy 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Staff have identified that the current Storm Water Management Policy needs significant clarification and 
expansion. 

We have prepared an Ordinance to adopt a policy that we believe would be much more developer-friendly 
while still enabling the necessary requirements for actively Managing Storm Water within the City. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


